
Parents as Partners  
Polzeath - Nursery Spring Term   

Week beginning: 27/01/20 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week: We have been learning about Chinese New Year and have found out how they 
celebrate. We enjoyed watching the lion dance and the dragon dance on the big screen. We 
have been making Chinese lanterns with Mrs Stephens. We have been enjoying making igloos 
with the sugar cubes and using the chopsticks to pick up the animals. Our sound of the 
week is ‘i’, our number of the week is 8 and our shape of the week is a pentagon. In Jigsaw 
we are going to be thinking about obstacles and support.   
 
Reading Karate: Well done to everyone who got a new reading karate belt this week: 
Orange belt: Rubyn 
 
Lunchtime: Please can you name your child’s lunchbox and drinks bottle. Thank you.  
 
To bring: Please bring named book bags, coats, hats and spare clothes each day. You may 
leave a pair of named wellies in our welly boot stand outside if you wish. Please bring a box 
of tissues each term as we get through these rather quickly! Also we would appreciate if 
children would not wear skinny jeans, all in one suits and lace up shoes as this makes it  
difficult when using the toilet and for PE on a Monday afternoon. Thank you.  
 
Diary Dates: 

As always, please feel free to come and see us with any comments or questions.  
 
The Nursery Team 
 
 

Thurs 13th Feb End of half term 

Fri 14th Feb Inset Day - No nursery  

Mon 24th Feb Back to nursery  


